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Feb. 5, 2009
Dear Mike,

I have been delinquent in writing you in appreciation for the wonderful job your
firm, “Guidance in Giving,” accomplished for our parish, St. Peter’s Catholic
Church inGreenville, North Carolina. We easily reached our goal and even
beyond it. Last year at this time, we were just getting underway with the
preparations to open the campaign. In less than fifty days, we had reached the
two million dollar goal in pledges. It had seemed like an enormous task as we
began. There was certainly hesitancy and concern on my part. I promised our
Parish Council that I would follow every directive your firm gave. It paid off. The
Capital Campaign has been enormously successful and within nine months of
closing, we already have over one million dollars in paid pledges. I thank you and
your company for this excellent job. What was also especially appreciated was
that the rates of your firm were much more reasonable than some of the larger
fund raising companies. 1 will readily recommend “Guidance in Giving” to any
Pastor who hopes to have a successful Capital Campaign.

This letter would not be complete without my special thanks to the on-site
Director of our campaign, Kim Montgomery. She worked extremely hard, gave
her full time and effort, encouraged the parishioners and assisted me with
numerous tasks. In fact, she became a member of the parish staff in many ways
and was much appreciated. Kim blended in so well and was missed after she left.
It was because of her persistent efforts and competence that our campaign did so
well. She had lunch each day with the parish staff and we were the recipients of
many kindnesses and encouragements from her. She did very nicely at the
receptions and was well received by the parishioners and the campaign
volunteers. I want you to know of my deep appreciation for having had her direct
our campaign.

Know of my gratitude. It is being shown by the high recommendations I am
giving your firm throughout our diocese. I am most appreciative.

Gratefully in Christ,

i usli Kok, ¢
V. Rev. Justin Kerber, C.P., V.F. (Pastor)



1705 Woodwind Dr.
Greenville, NC 27858

February 1, 2009

Kim Montgomery
Campaign Director
Guidance in Giving, Inc.

Dear Kim:

Thank you for your hard work in helping St. Peter’s us not only meet but surpass our
fundraising goal of $2M to build a new parish life center. You performed wonderfully as
you guided us through what seemed to us such an overwhelming project. The fact that
you and Mike Coates, along with our campaign committee, the staff and Fr. Justin, were
able to raise pledges exceeding $2.2M in less than 90 days is truly astounding!

Thank you so much for your hard work and capable leadership. We feel blessed to have
found Guidance in Giving and to have had you assigned to our campaign!

With gratitude,

b i

Rob Moloney

Co-Chair, Capital Campaign
St. Peter Catholic Church
Greenville, NC 27858



February 1, 2009

Mr. Michael Cusack
Guidance in Giving, Inc.
225 Snedecor Ave
Bayport, NY 11705

Dear Mike:

Thank you for your company’s hard work in helping St. Peter’s Catholic Church not only
meet but surpass our fundraising goal of $2M to build a new parish life center. The
Guidance In Giving plan could not have worked any better than here in our parish. The
receptions were a great way of bringing our families together and educate them on our
plans for the future.

Our on site director Kim Montgomery, performed wonderfully as she guided us through
what seemed to us such an overwhelming project. The fact that Kim and Mike Coates,
along with our campaign committee, the staff and Fr. Justin, were able to raise pledges
exceeding $2.2M in less than 90 days is truly astounding!

Thank you so much for your company’s hard work and capable leadership. We feel
blessed to have found Guidance in Giving and to have had you assigned to our campaign!

With gratitude,

b i

Rob Moloney

Co-Chair, Capital Campaign
St. Peter Catholic Church
Greenville, NC 27858



